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MATERIAL FACT 
 

 

CCR S.A. (“Company” or “CCR”) (B3: CCRO3; Bloomberg: CCRO3 BZ; Reuters: CCRO3.SA) 

hereby communicates that, today, concomitantly with the 2023 increase in the toll rates charged 

by its direct subsidiaries Concessionária do Sistema Anhangüera-Bandeirantes S.A. 

(“AutoBAn”), Concessionária de Rodovias Integradas do Oeste de São Paulo S.A. (“SPVias”) 

and Concessionária do RodoAnel Oeste S.A. (“RodoAnel Oeste,” collectively referred to as 

“Concessionaires”), the São Paulo State Government, through the Investment Partnerships 

Secretariat, with the authorization of the Regulatory Agency for Delegated Public Transportation 

Services of the São Paulo State - ARTESP, has added the additional amount of R$0.10 (ten 

centavos) to the basic toll rate, as of July 01, 2023, as a provisional measure to mitigate 

contractual imbalances, including those arising from losses caused by the effects of the COVID-

19 pandemic on the demand of the Concessionaires, as provided for in Resolution SPI 19/2023. 

Similarly, the 3.935829% adjustment at Renovias Concessionária S.A. (“Renovias”), a 

concessionaire where Grupo CCR holds an interest, was authorized, based on the evolution of 

the IPCA, as a provisional measure to mitigate contractual imbalances, as provided for in 

Resolution SPI 19/2023. 

 

The Company will keep its shareholders and the market in general duly informed of any 

developments related to this matter. 

 

São Paulo, June 29 2023. 
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